
   
 
 

MEMO  
TO: Superintendent   Jeff   Stephens  

Weber   School   District   Board   Members:  
  

FROM: Lori   Jo   Rasmussen  
 

DATE: July   21,   2020  
 
SUBJECT: Weber   School   District   Reopening   Plan  
 
 
Weber   School   District   has   been   working   collaboratively   to   develop   our   reopening   plan  
for   the   fall   of   2020.   The   process   has   included   the   work   of   all   departments   in   the   district  
as   well   as   feedback   from   parents,   teachers,   staff,   administrators   and   community  
members.   We   have   also   sought   feedback   from   our   local   health   department.   
 
USBE   issued   specific   requirements   that   each   district   must   meet   in   order   for   schools   to  
reopen.   Our    Safe   Weber   Framework     which   is   embedded   in   USBE’s    School   Reopening  
Template    more   than   satisfies   those   requirements.   We   have   taken   the   reopening   of   schools  
seriously   and   we   are   ready   to   serve   students   of   Weber   School   District   in   the   safest  
manner   possible.   We   ask   you   to   approve   our   reopening   plan.   
 
 

http://wsd.net/covid-19/news/safe-weber

